
    
         May 17, 2024 
 
Attention Members, 
 
 
For your convenience, we have created a new e-transfer system (email) for most of your payment 
needs.   
 
Here’s how it works. 
 
 
ASHA Horsemen’s Bookkeeper (Colleen)  
please continue to email:  hpabookkeeper@gmail.com 
                

• Stake Race Declaration (Entry/Starting) Fees 
• Deposits to your purse account 
• Environmental Fees 
• Anything you would normally do through the ASHA Horsemen’s Bookkeeper 

 
 
ASHA Executive Administrator (Laura)  
please email our new address:  payments@asha.ab.ca 
        

• Membership Fees 
• Awards Banquet Tickets 
• Yearling Sale Entries 

 
 
ASHA Executive Administrator – Sires Stakes (Laura)  
please email our new address     ABSSpayments@asha.ab.ca 
 

• Stallion Nomination Fees 
 
 
Please contact the ASHA Office, or our ASHA Horsemen’s Bookkeeper if you have any questions.  
When in doubt “CHECK IT OUT” 
 
 
Thank you, 
-ASHA 
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